

November 19, 2021

City Council President Clyburn,

I, Mayor Hubert Yopp, am requesting the City Council schedule a special meeting to consider and approve the Highland Park Police Patrol labor contract for the year 2020 through 2023

I am asking to schedule this meeting on Tuesday November 23, 2021, 6pm. Pursuant to Section 5-3 (b)

If there are any questions you may contact my office.

Respectfully,

Mayor

CITY OF HIGHLAND PARK
2021 NOV 22 P IZ: 17
PEPENYED

Fax: 313-852-7320 hyopp@highlandparkmi.gov